
 

 

CITY OF KOOSKIA 

HAPPENINGS 
The City of Kooskia is conducting a capital 

improvements project to replace aging 

sewer mains and improve the reliability of 

the City’s sewage lift stations. These 

improvements will be occurring from the 

Summer of 2023 to Spring of 2024.The 

project has been engineered by Mountain 

Waterworks and is being constructed by 

M2 Construction. You may be seeing paint 

marks on the ground and construction 

equipment near your home or place of 

business. These crews will be excavating 

and replacing sewer lines and manholes in 

these areas.  Please pardon the 

inconvenience during construction. If you 

have any questions, please contact the City 

of Kooskia at 208-935-8260.       

UTILITY RATE INCREASE 

With an approximate increase of 

2.8% in sewer, a 1.9% in 

wastewater and a 4.5% increase 

in garbage you will notice an 

overall approximate increase of 

2.22% increase on utility bills that 

will be reflected on your Oct. 

2023  bill.  Water rates are not 

changing.  The current domestic 

rate without water overage is 

$90.00.   Effective Oct.1, 2023 it 

will be $92.00.  For commercial 

rates please call city hall @ 208-

926-4684 
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SPECIAL NOTICE 

EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 1, 2023 

The city is switching to a new online payment processor. Please 

login to our website https://www.cityofkooskia.org and select 

Pay Ebills to register for your new online account.  Below are all 

the benefits you will see once you are registered: 

~ eBilling provides both convenience and cost savings to our 

city.  

~  All eBill recipients will be able to view their utility bill at a 

secure web server with an account number and PIN. 

~   Allows bill recipients that have an email address to 

automatically be sent an email notification that a new eBill has 

arrived.  

~  eBills can be printed and stored physically by the recipient or 

can be downloaded as a PDF file and stored digitally 

onto recipient's computer. 

~  Saves on Ink & Paper. 

~  No Lost Invoices. 

~  No Mail Delay. 

~  PDF File Format. 

~  Search & print previous invoices. 

~  Pay invoices with credit card using Paya from eBill.  

How to Register 

It’s easy to get started.  If you’ve never registered before, 

registration is fast and convenient.  You’ll need your Name as it 

appears on your bill, your billing address, your Account Number 

as it appears on your bill, and your email address.  You’ll create 

your own personal Username and Password and, when 

completed, a confirmation email will be sent to you indicating 

that you are now registered.  Once registered, all you’ll need is 

your Username and Password to access your account.  

This is a Convenience Fee-based service.  The convenience fee 

is collected by a third-party payment processor and that fee is 

used to pay the credit card processing fees and the cost of 

operating the payment website.  The City does not collect any of 

the Convenience Fees.   

The City does not collect or retain any personal financial 

information with this website as that process is entirely handled 

by The Payment Group/ PAYA through its secure payment 

processing portal. 

 

https://www.cityofkooskia.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


